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U-Haul application for making a public storage unit is a very bad move for this area which is very over crowded blocking
traffic on Andrews and sw 8™ st. the uhaul company has no where to park now and have so many cars coming in and out
along with the car transports in the middle of the streets all day long makes the roads unsafe to travel and coming out of
8% street is getting impossible. Bringing in more cars that will clog up the roads as they utilize the facilities day and night
will cause much more traffic problems to this overburdened area and make it much worse. | have been in this area for
40 years and if we keep allowing this over crowding conditions people will get hurt and slow down the movement in our
streets.

| am the president of precision metal industries Gregory s wilson sr. located at 1408 sw 8" street and 1371 sw 8" street.
We need your help to balance out the traffic flow. Sometimes 8" street is packed with trucks waiting to make deliveries
to the food company on that street there again blocking traffic flow where | can’t even travel down this street. We are
so very over burdened with traffic and this applicant should be turned down for adding to the already existing property
and streets.

954-461-8560 please help the companies that have been here for a long time and are substantial tax payers



